
 

It is advised to all factories, companies, shops and traders that due to high risk, all 

foreigners movement are restricted by the police officials, specially till 17th October 2024 

and on later dates, extreme precautions are advised.  

After 17th October, prior notice to concerned police department and SITE Association of 

Industry is requested. 


